


On March 28, 2023, Tarlac Agricultural University (TAU) hosted a bloodletting activity at the
Farmers Training Center in collaboration with the Philippine Red Cross Tarlac, LGU Camiling,
and the TAU Multipurpose Cooperative. Led by the TAU Gender and Development Office, the
event saw 232 participants donate blood to support critical medical needs.

Bloodletting initiatives are vital, especially as the Philippines faces medical crises like the
dengue epidemic. These donations provide life-saving blood supplies for hospitals, ensuring that
patients in urgent need receive timely care. Together, we contribute to a healthier, stronger
community.


